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Craig, Sondra

From: Acklin, Tim
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 9:37 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki; Craig, Sondra
Cc: Trane, Andrea
Subject: FW: Haven on Main Street shuffle

Nikki and Sondra, 
 
Can you please add this email to the Item #24-0041? 
 
Tim Acklin, AICP 
Planning Manager 
Planning, Development, and Assessment 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
acklint@cityoflacrosse.org 
Office: 608.789.7391 

  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL 
The informaƟon contained in this email message may be privileged, confidenƟal and protected from disclosure. The email is intended solely 
for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, disseminaƟon, distribuƟon, copying, or other use is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the sender at acklint@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from 
any computer and/or server. 
 

From: Paul Gerrard <paul@gerrardcompanies.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 7:02 AM 
To: Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org>; Hetti Brown <hetti.brown@couleecap.org> 
Cc: Jim Pankratz <jwpankratz@hotmail.com>; Peter Gerrard <peter@gerrardcompanies.com>; Jim Pankratz 
<jwpankratz@hotmail.com>; Ashley Lacenski <Ashley.Lacenski@couleecap.org> 
Subject: Haven on Main Street shuffle 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good morning Tim, we have run into a slight rounding factor when considering the Wisconsin housing and economic 
development Authority application for tax credits. We are going to need to round down to 70 units the new mix. Will be as 
follows. 
New mix 
34 one bedrooms at 700 ft.². 
30 bedrooms. At 900 feet 
6-3 bedrooms 1200 feet. 
For a total of 70. 
 
Versus. 
Prior mix. 
36- one bedrooms in the old plan. 
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32- 2 bedroom units in the old plan. 
6- 3 bedrooms in the old plan. 
 
I don't think this should be much of a problem especially as we are going in for a preliminary zoning and will have to come back 
in July August September 4 are specific plan. Please advise as to what you might need for this quick amendment tonight at the 
city Council meeting. 
I apologize in advance for any inconvenience but we just received yesterday some direction from the agency on this rounding 
factor when considering the point scoring. 
 
 

Paul Gerrard  

Direct: 608-782-4375 

                  

Gerrard Companies 

Real Estate - Developers - Managers – Contractors 

Celebrating 69  years of real estate practices since 1954  

Please visit us at gerrardcorporation.com 

100 6th St N. Suite A 

La Crosse WI  54601 
Fax:  608-782-4478 

www.gerrardcompanies.com 

 


